
 

 

End-of-Life Notification: MBPC-K304 

 

 

Effective May 31 2021 
 

Dear valued Partners: 

This letter serves as formal notification of our decision to end of life the 
MBPC-K304 series product. This “End of Life” decision on these part 
numbers was made because of the EOL of the IC parts in this model. 
 
 

- EOL Product and Schedule - 
PN Last buy date Replacement 

MBPC-K304-S001 2021 June. 30 N/A 
MBPC-K304-S002 2021 June. 30 N/A 

 
 
 
JHCTECH greatly appreciates your continued business and support.. If you 
have any further concerns regarding this EOL decision or any inquiry for the 
Last time buy orders, please do not hesitate to contact your sales manager. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hector Lin 
President of Global Sales and Marketing JHCTECH  

 


